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Online Auctions 
Sign up.  Bid.  Buy.  It’s that simple.  Excess property for sale online 
includes excess property owned by the Port Authority and formerly 
used by tenants or the Port Authority itself.  Revenue from auctions is 
up 2.5 times since the start of online auctions in July 2003. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/auction 

Former Newark AFB Marquee For Sale 
Speaking of online auctions, a remnant of the former Newark Air Force 
Base is now for sale.  A report in On Target News online reports the 
former Base marquee that sat at the western entrance to the campus 
is now posted online for sale.  

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/cgi-bin/news.pl        

Base Directional Sign Restored 
At some point in late 2003, the sign directing traffic from northbound 
St. Rt. 79 to Irving Wick Drive West became a victim to the bridge 
widening and replacement project.  The sign location was lost to the 
widened bridge and the sign itself was accidentally destroyed.  A 
replacement sign was erected today. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/project         

Tri-City Bike Ride Rides on The Base 
Heath, Granville, and Newark join forces again this year to host a four-
stop tri-city bike ride.   The event takes place on Saturday, October 1.  
The Heath Community Recreation and Fitness Center located on The 
Base is host to a series of bike-related fitness and educational 
programs.  Consider taking part! 

GO TO:   http://TriCityBikeRide.com       

 


